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 National Bank for Financing Infrastructure and Development 

June 27, 2025

To 

BSE Limited 

Listing Department, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Listing Department Exchange Plaza, 

5th floor Plot No. C/1, G, 

Block Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), 

Mumbai 400 051 

Subject: Intimation of closure of Trading Window in terms of SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 

Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended, the trading 

window for the purpose of dealing in the securities of National Bank for Financing 

Infrastructure and Development (the "Institution") shall remain closed from    

July 1, 2025 till 48 hours after the declaration of the financial results of the 

Institution for the quarter ended June 30, 2025. The date of the Board Meeting in 

which results would be considered shall be intimated in due course. 

Please take the above information on record 

Thanking you. 

Yours sincerely, 

For National Bank for Financing Infrastructure and Development 

Aishwarya Mhatre 

Company Secretary 

The Capital, A Wing, 15th Floor - 1503, G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East). Mumbai - 400051 

�Tel: 022 41042000 f-m;r: contact@nabfid.org
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